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Despite the ebbs and flows of politics, 
and untouched by the changing guards 
of leaders and administrations, the 
need of man remains the same.  Jesus 
recognized it.  Matthew 9:36, “But 

when he saw the multitudes, he was 
moved with compassion on them, 
because they fainted, and were 
scattered [emphasis mine] abroad, as 
sheep having no shepherd.” 

In August I met a Guatemalan named 
Victor.  He is one of those sheep: a man 
without satisfaction of life and without 
guidance to truth.  My time was limited 
with him, but as I gave him the gospel, 
he reacted with interest and surprise to 
consider that Jesus took our sin, 
became a sinner in our place, and will 
put His righteousness upon us when we 
repent and believe on Christ as Savior.  
Pray that he will make that decision 
soon.  Also, pray for Delmar.  He is a 
Guatemalan that I met on the plane a 
couple years ago on my way to a 
conference in Retalhuleu.  He texted 
me recently.  I responded and then 
later called him.  He has gone through 
so much tragedy in the last two years.  
While vacationing in New York City area 
last year, his youngest son was 
diagnosed with brain cancer and almost 
died; while his wife got their son 
treatment, her mother died, and she 
could not go to the funeral (in 
Guatemala); then Delmar’s father died; 
during this time his oldest daughter was 
raped; and currently he is at home in  

Guatemala not able to be with his 
family in New York.  Pray for his 
salvation and God to give me wisdom to 
minister to him. 

With the elections facing us, Bro. 
Fernandez, director of our ministry, 
asked me to help give a presentation in 
the church he pastors about Biblical 
issues that should guide our voting 
selections.  I did so, but did it in a 
unique way.  The Lord led me to do it in 
the person of Abraham Lincoln.  It is 
amazing how the current political 
atmosphere parallels his time.  God 
blessed, and it was very well received.  
I bet you did not know that Lincoln 
spoke Spanish??!  I can send you the link 
to prove it 😀 . 

I want to say a special THANK YOU to 
all of you who donated and helped us 
with producing the booklet Born to 
Reproduce in Spanish.  We could not 
have done it without you.  The project 
is completed, and we are looking 
forward to getting it distributed.  Pray 
for some special meetings.  Next week 
we will participate in a missions 
conference via Zoom.  Then at the end 
of October we have a family conference 
in a Spanish-speaking ministry in 
Alabama. 
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Check out our websites 
for more information 

about our work in Latin 
America:

http://www.biomissions.org
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